
To whom it may concern,

My name is Nigel, and I wish to express my support for this bill.

I consider it important as it limits government funding to coal power plants, a large contributor to 
pollution which has been consistently proven to contribute to climate change, which the effects of 
are becoming increasingly significant and soon to be irreversible. 

Furthermore, it provides ways for workers to transition to better job alternatives that will have a 
lesser impact on the environment. 

Kind regards,
Nigel 
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